Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 121 Monday, March 14, 2016

A reminder to all students: as the temperatures rise and spring returns the dress code as published in your handbook
remains the same. Your entire torso must be covered. Skirts, shorts, and rompers need to be past finger length. Additionally,
hats and hoodies need to remain off in class and within the hallways. Administration

On March 19, 2016 there will be a Sports Medicine conference held at the Manheim Township High School. Top local
professionals involved in sports medicine related fields will discuss their work, their education and career path, expected
salary ranges and opportunities for high school students. This conference is primarily geared towards high school students
interested in pursuing a career in sports medicine; however, all ages are welcome. Pre-registration is encouraged at
eventbrite.com - students can find the event by searching for Sports Medicine. The conference is scheduled to run from

10:00 AM-12:00 PM. Guidance

Attention Seniors: The Scott Nyland scholarship application is now available on Naviance. Candidates need to have been
accepted into a four-year postsecondary institution, have participated in 2 complete seasons on any athletic team or one year
as a varsity letter winner, and need a written recommendation from their coach. Return completed applications to the
guidance office by April 1. Guidance

Scholarship for Seniors - The Manheim Township Education Association Scholarship is an $8,000 grant paid in four annual
installments to a student enrolled in an approved program of teacher education. Interested students may print out an
application from Naviance. The application deadline is Monday, April 4, 2016. D. Reynolds

The Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship is given to a Senior who has been accepted in a post-secondary program in nursing, has a
2.5 or better cumulative GPA as of the 7th semester, and must have demonstrated a sensitivity to people in need by
participation in community service and/or volunteerism. The application is available under the Scholarships on Naviance and
should be submitted with essay to the Guidance Office by April 8th.

Seniors: A planning meeting for Manheim Township High School's commencement speaking will be held Wednesday, March
16th at 2:40 in Ms. Lepore's room (Room 125). Manheim Township's graduation speaking process is unique and entirely
senior driven. The quality of your graduation program depends upon your participation. Students who attend will prepare the
prompts for speech auditions and this year's graduation theme. If you have questions or are interested but unable to attend
due to a scheduling conflict please see Ms. Lepore in room 125 or Mr. Johns in the office prior to the meeting.

Blood Drive: Thanks for the great response to the blood drive. A few reminders: Please arrive at your scheduled appointment
time. If you are under 18 please be sure to have your parental consent form signed and bring it with you on Wednesday. If
you do not remember your scheduled time, please check with Mr. Davis in room 230 or Mrs. Davis in room 224.

Attention Students: The library is pleased to announce that a new selection of books has arrived for your reading pleasure.

On the display table you will find realistic fiction, historical fiction, thrillers and some romance (just in time for spring!)

Later this week, (March 16) our new science fiction will debut. Followed by our new fantasy titles (March 22) and then our
new Mysteries, graphic novels and non-fiction, right after Spring Break (March 30). All of these are ready for circulation, so no
waiting!! The best selection is available now. Library Staff

Attention to all members in the Blue Streak Connections Club, we will be extending the deadline for pretzel sales to Friday,
March 18th. The new pickup date is Thursday, March 24th after school in Mrs. Sawyer’s room. Please give all order forms and
cash payment to Mrs. Sawyer no later than after school on March 18th.

Auditions for Follies will be held on March 14 and 16. Pick up a form outside Mr. Reynold’s room 228 and sign up for an
audition time. All talents are welcome!

Connect Club is having their annual Game of Thrones: Teacher Edition fundraiser through the month of March. Prank your

favorite teacher by helping them win the golden toilet! Proceeds will go toward Off the Streets, an organization locally found
in Lancaster. The winner will be announced April 1! Connect Club

-see other side-



POST PROM EVENT! Before you know it, 2016 Senior Prom and Post Prom will be here. On Saturday, April 9, prom will be
held at the Eden Resort from 6-9 pm and post prom will follow at the high school from 11 pm - 5 am. All students may attend
post prom, even if you choose not to go to prom.The cost of Post Prom tickets is $20.00 per person. We accept cash or checks
made payable to MTHS Post Prom. Tickets will be on sale during all lunches from Tuesday, 3/29 to Friday, 4/1.

Please remember to get your registration signed by a parent/guardian (the form was sent in the mail along with your post
prom invitation). There will be extra forms available during ticket sales, but we cannot sell you post prom tickets until that
form is signed by a parent/guardian. CTC students may purchase their tickets in the main office — see Ms. Kosiorek.

Class of 2016...come out and enjoy a fun-filled evening of games, prizes, a hypnotist, delicious foods, and so much more. It is
guaranteed to be a night full of awesome memories!!

SENIOR PARENTS: We’d like Post Prom to involve as many senior parents as possible. Whether you can paint or decorate,
prep or serve food, chaperone a game, help clean up or make a financial donation, the goal is 100% involvement. It’s not too
late to pitch in. We still need many parent volunteers to make this an amazing night for our kids. Keep checking the bulletin
over the next 3 weeks and listening to announcements for more details! Contact Kim Wilson - kimwilson1221@comcast.net,
Kim Noel - kanoell@aol.com, or Annie Friedrichs — AnnieF@dhfassociates.com.

A reminder about attendance from the Athletic Department: Student athletes must sign in to school by 9:30 AM in order to
be eligible to play and/or practice that day unless excused by the school or a medical doctor. Any student who is sent home
from school due to illness may not participate in practices/games that day.

Come out and support the Manheim Township Softball Team on March 15th at Rachel’s Café & Creperie from 5-8pm.

Boys Basketball: All boys interested in playing basketball for the 2016-2017 season: Boys Basketball open gyms will be from
3:00-5:30 beginning on Tuesday, March 15 starting in the Arena and concluding in the upper weight room. Questions can be
directed to Coach Johns.

Attention any one interested in playing football in the fall. If you missed the meeting please stop by either the guidance
office or the main office to pick up information from the meeting. If you have any questions see Coach Evans. M. Evans

The High School Color Guard is now forming for the Fall 2016 Season. Color Guard is an artistic sport that combines dance
styles like ballet and jazz with rhythm gymnastics, and uses equipment like flags and rifles to visually represent the music
being performed by the marching band. No experience is required. We will teach you everything you need to know at the
upcoming skill clinics, held on Monday afternoon from 3:00-4:30 PM starting on March 14th. Athletic attire and sneakers are
required to participate. Visit the marching band website for more information (http://mtmb.mtwp.net) or see Mr. Siegel in
Room 152. Get involved. Join Color Guard.

Do you have school spirit? Love to cheer? Now is your opportunity to be a part of MT Cheerleading! Cheer for our Streaks and
perform at football, basketball, and other events. Tryout Information:

Dates: March 21-23

Time: 5:30-7:30 pm

For: grades 7-12 for the 2016-2017 school year

Where: High school north gym

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



